NEW BEKI TIKUN OLAM PROJECT!

Prepare and serve dinner
at the Columbus House shelter (CH)
for those experiencing homelessness

We would like to be able to make a commitment to CH to provide dinner on the
4™ Wednesday of every month going forward.

Our next committed date is WEDNESDAY, JUNE 27,

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

To do this, we are attempting to put together rotating teams to volunteer for this
project. Each prep team® (Tues. eve 7pm or Wed. aft 1:30pm) will need 5-6
volunteers. Each serving team** needs 4-5 adult volunteers (Wed 4:45-6pm).
Shoppers will also be needed.

Also, we are seeking sponsors to help financially support this initiative. Can you
help?

SIGN UP TO HELP FOR 6/27 only or ongoing AT:
https://www.signupgenius.com/g0/4090548a4a92ea0fd0-dinner

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR HELP SIGNING UP, CONTACT:
Darryl Kuperstock kuperst@gmail.com 203-215-8555

*Food will be prepared at the BEKI kitchen and transported to Columbus House.

**Please note that unlike our Abraham’s Tent program, at CH you will not be joining the
residents for dinner, only providing and serving the dinner from the line at the CH kitchen.




